
Cabildo Reunion Supporters, 

First let me apologize for WednesdayÕs Zoom session failure.  I realized that I needed two open ports 
for my PC, one for the camera and one for the microphone. I only had one available and was unable in 
an hour to work around that problem.   10 minutes before the meeting I started the session using my 
iPhone, I was unable to get back to the page that allows me to let people to join the session.  I have 
resolved my PC problem and will do a few practices session using my iPhone before I ever attempt to 
use it again for a zoom session. 

Up for consideration at the meeting were two proposals, four days in San Mateo near San Francisco 
and an eight-day cruise to and from Alaska from Seattle. Leo and Dale each polled several reunion 
regulars that I did not already have reunion preferences from.  When we combined all the responses 
it was clear that we did not have enough members to support either proposal.  So, regretfully after 
three proposals in December and two in January we will not have a 2025 reunion.   

Regards, Warren 

 

 

 

 

 


